
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOMINATIONS FOR PARENT GOVERNORS 
 
The term of office for Mr Q Neal, Parent Governor will end on 31st August 2015.  On 
behalf of the College community, we thank him for the extra work he has undertaken 
for the good of everyone. 
 
Parents play a very important role on our Governing Body and are a vital part of our 
team, helping the College to meet the needs of the children and the community we 
serve. 
 
Parent Governors are elected by all parents / guardians of registered pupils in the 
College and it is now necessary to elect one Parent Governor for our College 
Governing Body to fill this vacancy.  Mr Neal has indicated his willingness to stand for 
re-election.  The term of office for Parent Governors is usually four years.   
Parents / guardians of registered pupils at the College are eligible to stand for 
election for parent governorship at the College.   
 
Attached is a nomination form.  If you would like to stand as a candidate, please 
complete the attached nomination form, including the details of a proposer and 
seconder, and return it to Helen Caul, Clerk to the Governors, at the College, 
no later than end of school day on Friday, 26th June 2015.   If you return a form, 
Helen Caul will issue a receipt for it.  Should two parents / guardians living in the 
same household wish to make separate nominations, a further form can be obtained 
from Helen Caul. 
 
If there are more nominations than vacancies on the Governing Body it will be 
necessary to hold an election.  In that case, candidates will be asked to supply, in not 
more than 75 words, a statement on their background and interests and return this 
form to Helen Caul.  In the event of an election being necessary, this information will 
be available to all parents who are eligible to vote.  If you would like further advice, 
please do not hesitate to contact Helen Caul. 
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